
[Your Name]  

[Your Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

[Email Address]  

[Date]  

Dear [Child's Name],  

I hope this letter finds you excited and ready for some fun activities! I 

wanted to share a special idea to celebrate this season of Epiphany 

together. 

**Activity: Starry Night Scavenger Hunt**  

- **Objective:** Explore the beauty of the night sky and find hidden 

"stars" around our yard or home. 

- **Materials Needed:**  

 - Small star cutouts (you can decorate them!) 

 - Flashlights for a night adventure 

 - A prize for the winner! 

**Instructions:**  

1. Hide the star cutouts around the area.  

2. Grab your flashlight and start the hunt.  

3. Count how many stars you can find - and don't forget to use your 

imagination about what each star represents! 

**Bonus Activity: Creation of a Star Crown**  

- **What You Need:** Craft paper, scissors, glue, and decorations 

(stickers, glitter, etc.). 

- **Instructions:**  

 1. Cut out a star shape from the craft paper.  

 2. Decorate your star with stickers and glitter.  

 3. Attach it to a band of paper to wear as your very own crown! 

Let's schedule a time to do these activities together. I can't wait to 

share all these magical moments with you! 

With love,  

[Your Name] 


